

National Association of Hispanic Nurses

Promoting Hispanic Nurses to Improve the Health of Our Communities

OFFICERS

Dan Suarez, MA, RN President

Sonia Valdez, MSN, APRN, ACNP, GANP, CVRN-BC Secretary

Armando Riera, MSN, RN, ARNP-BC Treasurer

Anabell Castro-Thompson, MSN, RN, ANP-C President Elect

Jose Alejandro, PhD, RN-BC, MBA, CCM, FACHE, FAAN *Immediate Past President*

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Ildaura Murillo-Rohde, PhD, RN, FAAN Founder Emeritus

Mario Alfredo Martinez Chavez, MSN, FNP *Board Member*

Adrianna Nava, MSN, RN Board Member

G. Adriana Perez, PhD, RN, ANP-BC, FAAN
Board Member

Maria Elena Ruiz, PhD, RN, FNP-BC Board Member

Veronica Vital, PhD, RN Board Member

EDITOR-IN-CHIEF

Judith Aponte, PhD, RN, CDE, CCM, APHN-BC Editor-in-Chief, HHCI

........

June 13, 2016

Maria Krol, President Connecticut NAHN

Dear Maria:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the National Association of Hispanic Nurses I want to congratulate Connecticut NAHN on your upcoming third-annual Gala and Scholarship Awards celebration. I know that you and the leadership of Connecticut NAHN have worked hard to promote the mission of NAHN and our organization recognizes and celebrates your achievements during your gala event.

Please express my gratitude, and that of the NAHN Board of Directors to each of the board members, committee chairs and other volunteers who have worked very hard to make this year a success. Also, please extend our heartiest congratulations to scholarship and award winners.

Sincerely,

Dan Suarez, MA, RN President

Mailing Address: 1500 Sunday Drive, Suite 102, Raleigh, NC 27607
Phone 919-573-5443 | fax 919-787-4916
info@thehispanicnurses.org • www.nahnnet.org • www.thehispanicnurses.org